
COVID-19 Guidelines (as of August 2023) 

 

● Notification of positive cases: Students and employees do not need to report 

their positive COVID-19 diagnosis to Student Life or Human Resources. If you 

test positive for COVID-19, please follow the isolation guidelines provided by the 

CDC. Employees should follow their departmental process when taking sick time.  

 

● Recovery: The College expects all members of our campus community to follow 

the COVID-19 guidelines provided by the CDC. There is a section of this website, 

Isolation and Precautions for People with COVID-19 that addresses the steps 

you should take during the recovery period after being diagnosed with COVID-

19.  

○ Employees are expected to recover at home and not come to work during 

the recovery period. Employees should follow their departmental process 

when taking sick time.  

○ Students are expected to recover in their room and not attend classes, 

activities or eat/drink in dining areas/coffee shops during the isolation 

period. Students with roommates will recover in their room (students will 

not be moved to isolation rooms). Students must wear a N95/KN95 mask 

whenever they are outside of their room, which includes briefly entering 

the dining areas to select food to go. Students should contact their 

professors so they can receive instructions on how to keep up with their 

classes if they are feeling well enough to study. 

 

● Access to COVID-19 tests: COVID-19 tests are available to students at Student 

Health Services in Warnshuis. There is a limited supply and tests will be 

available while supplies last. Faculty and staff are responsible for purchasing 

their own tests.  

 

● Access to KN95 masks: There is a limited number of KN95 masks available. 

While supplies last, they can be accessed in Warnshuis (Student Health 

Services), Dean of the Faculty’s Office and Human Resources. 

 

● Mask wearing on campus: If you have any symptoms that could be related to 

an upper respiratory infection (e.g., cold, flu, COVID), you should wear a mask 

right away so you don’t spread the illness to others. You should test for COVID 

and/or seek medical attention. Our campus is mask-friendly and individuals who 

are not actively sick may choose to wear a mask. Our circumstances are all 

different and therefore will lead to different choices in a variety of settings on 

whether to wear a mask. As a result, it is important to respect an individual’s 
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choice to wear a mask. In classes, meetings, workshops and other settings, the 

faculty, staff or student facilitator may request participants to wear a mask. 

People attending the class, gathering or event should be notified ahead of time 

so they are prepared to attend with a mask. 

 


